
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 August 2022  

Dear Year 10 Parents and Carers,  

We are at the stage in the year where we are working on the 2023 College timetable, class structures and student 
enrolments for all year groups. Recently, Year 10 students completed the process of subject selection for the 
Preliminary and HSC years. At the time of selection, we encouraged all boys to choose their preferences with an 
understanding that some students may not have made the final decision to return to St Edward’s for their last 
two years of schooling, but may be looking at entering the workforce, commencing a TAFE course or attending 
another school. To assist us in our planning for next year, we need to confirm with all Year 10 families if it is your 
intention for your son to return to St Edward’s in 2023, to allow us to finalise subject choices.  

An important part of the process of commencing Years 11 and 12 at St Edward’s requires students to acknowledge 
and agree to abide by the high expectations that we have in relation to application, effort and commitment to 
the full educational program on offer in the senior years. Year 10 students who plan to return in 2023 are 
therefore asked to complete a declaration, acknowledging their commitment to meeting the expectations of a 
senior student at the College. This declaration is available on the following link: 

 STUDENT AGREEMENT – YEARS 11 & 12  

Students are asked to complete this online declaration by Friday 26 August. Completing this form will also act as 
confirmation of your son’s return to St Edward’s College in 2023.  

If a family has made the decision that their son will not be returning to St Edward’s in 2023, we ask that you email 
Mrs Kellie Atkinson, College Enrolment and Community Liaison Administrator, at enrol@stedwards.nsw.edu.au, 
indicating the pathway your son will be following next year.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 4321 6400 or at principal@stedwards.nsw.edu.au if you have any 
questions or would like to discuss the information outlined in this letter.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Cameron Alexander 
Acting College Principal 
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